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NOTICE TO RECEIVE WRITTEN COMMENTS ON PROCESS FOLLOWED BY 

GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT AREA 12 (GMA 12) IN ADOPTION OF DESIRED 
FUTURE CONDITIONS (DFCs) 

 
  

The Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District (District) will receive written comments on the 
process to be followed by the groundwater conservation districts (GCDs) within Groundwater Management 
Area 12 (GMA 12) to adopt Desired Future Conditions (DFCs) for the area aquifers within GMA 12 under 
§36.108, Texas Water Code.  GMA 12 includes the groundwater conservation districts as follows: Brazos 
Valley Groundwater Conservation District, Fayette County Groundwater Conservation District, Lost Pines 
Groundwater Conservation District, Mid-East Texas Groundwater Conservation District, and Post Oak 
Savannah Groundwater Conservation District. All GCDs in GMA 12 will be accepting written comments, and 
any such written comments received by any one of the GCDs will be shared with and available to the other 
GCDs in GMA 12. 

The process for adoption of DFCs may be found in §36.108, Texas Water Code. Information relating to the past 
efforts of adopting DFCs for the aquifers in GMA 12 and past efforts used by GMA 12 in adoption of previous 
DFCs may be found on the District’s website at www.posgcd.org.  

Written comments will be accepted by the District through September 1, 2022 at the District’s offices, by mail, 
or email.  For more information, please contact the District at 310 E. Avenue C, Milano, Texas, or by mail at 
P.O. Box 92, Milano, Texas, 76556, by email at admin@posgcd.org, by fax at 512-455-9909, or by phone at 
512-455-9900. 


